NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR THE GARFIELD COUNTY FEDERAL MINERAL LEASE DISTRICT 2020 PROPOSED AMENDED BUDGET

GCFMLD Offices are closed to the public in consideration of Executive Order 2020-17 (Stay at Home) and the corresponding Amended Public Health Order 20-24, both issued March 25, 2020.  Public participation shall be ensured by use of “Zoom” electronic meeting format.  For public access to the meeting you can remotely join using the link https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84735422275 or you can audio-only join by calling (408) 638-0968. For additional assistance connecting to the meeting please contact GFMLD Administrative Assistant at info@garfieldfmld.org prior to the meeting.  Members of the public are encouraged to announce themselves when joining the meeting and then please refrain from speaking until recognized by the Board. 
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The Board of Directors of the Garfield County Federal Mineral Lease District (GCFMLD) will consider approval of the First Amendment to the 2020 Budget and associated appropriation of funds at a Public Hearing at the Garfield County Federal Mineral Lease District Office located at 817 Colorado Ave., Suite 201, Glenwood Springs, Colorado. Any interested elector may inspect the proposed change and file or register any objection(s) thereto at any time prior to the adoption of the change. 

The GCFMLD will conduct a Public Hearing at its regularly scheduled meeting on November 18, 2020, at 9 a.m. to receive public comment prior to its consideration for adoption of the change.  The hearing will take place in the GCFMLD Office located at 817 Colorado Ave., Suite 201, Glenwood Springs, Colorado.  Immediately upon the conclusion of this Public Hearing, the Board of Directors will consider the 2020 proposed amended budget for approval and adoption. 



